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Route 18 lane closures for emergency roadway repairs 

in East Brunswick, Middlesex County 
Construction expected to affect the evening commute 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced lane 
closures on Route 18 northbound and southbound for emergency roadway repairs in East 
Brunswick, Middlesex County.  
 
At approximately 10 a.m. today, Friday, April 1, the left lane on Route 18 southbound was 
closed for an emergency sinkhole repair near Tices Road in East Brunswick. At least two lanes will 
be maintained while repairs are being made. 
 
At approximately 11 a.m. today, Friday, April 1, the left two lanes on Route 18 northbound 
will be closed for an emergency repair to a damaged roadway joint just past Milltown Road. At 
least one lane will be maintained while the work is being done. 
 
Motorists are advised to use caution and slow down through the work area so crews can safely 
make the repairs. The work is expected to be completed this evening and will affect the evening 
commute. Plan ahead and consider alternate routes. 
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  Motorists are 
encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 
and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and our 
Facebook page. 
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